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Call for nominations as President and Secretary of the IMU  
 
Dear colleagues, 

This is to inform you that the selection of the Nominating Committee (NC) of the IMU has 
been completed. The NC composition is as follows. 

Martin Grötschel (Germany, Chair) 
Martin Kalina (Slovakia) 
Niky Kamran (Canada) 
Ursula Molter (Argentina) 
Shigefumi Mori (Japan, IMU President) 
Cheryl Praeger (Australia) 
Daya Reddy (South Africa) 

The NC is required to present slates of nominations to the Adhering Organizations in 
preparation for the elections of the IMU Executive Committee, the Commission for 
Developing Countries, and the IMU representatives on the International Commission on the 
History of Mathematics at the General Assembly 2018 in São Paulo, Brazil. 
The call for nominations will take place in two steps: 
1. We now ask for nominations for the offices of President and Secretary of IMU. 
2. The call for nominations for all other positions will be made by 1 September 2017. 
The Adhering Organizations and Committees for Mathematics are now invited to submit 
names for the offices of 

the IMU President and 
the IMU Secretary 

for the next term 2019–2022. 
Submissions must include a candidate’s statement of willingness to serve if elected and a 
CV. CVs exceeding two pages in length will not be considered. Only electronic submissions 
are accepted. 
Please send your nominations by 15 January 2017 to 
Martin Grötschel <chair@nc18.mathunion.org> 
using the official email address of your Adhering Organization or Committee for Mathematics. 
 
Sincerely yours 
 
Helge Holden 
Secretary of the International Mathematical Union 
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